Kremlin-Hillsdale Public Schools

PO Box 198, Kremlin, OK 73753
Phone: (580) 874-2281
Fax: (580) 874-4488

The Brone Way Every Day

Covid guidelines for Basketball Season

. Masks/Facial coverings are strongly encouraged for spectators.

. Social Distancing will be in practice.

. We ask spectators to exit the building within 15 minutes.

The front row on home side and area behind the benches will

be marked off as no seating area.

5. Pre-K thru 6™ grade students will not be allowed entrance
unless with a parent/guardian. Students will not be allowed to
hang out in gym lobby or other areas of the gymnasium.

6. Spectators are asked to wear mask and social distance while at

the concession area. There will be separate lines for home and

visitor spectators.
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7. The gym lobby will be marked off as a non-congregating area.
8. HS Games will be broadcast on khbroncs.tv

For the safety of everyone in attendance, we ask that anyone feeling ill,
running a fever, exhibit symptoms associated with COVID-19 or have
been in contact with someone who has tested positive to NOT attend
ballgames in Kremlin-Hillsdale.




